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No, this post isn't about a dove release. We are now on Twitter!






I invite you to follow us http://twitter.com/mibride and we will be posting information on updates to the website, quick
bridal tips, information on Michigan weddings as well as some special offers. We are currently working on developing
accounts on other social media platforms out there such as Facebook and will let you know when we are there.






Think we should be somewhere else? Feel free to contact us and let us know about the best places to hang out on the
web. Your suggestions are always welcome.
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